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July 10, 2017 
The City Council met in the Council Room on July 10, 2017 with the following members present: Chuck 
Steffenson, Monica Olson, Mayor Terry Aasness, Darek Buse & Bobbie Batesole and the following 
absent: NONE 
 
Others Present: Dave Bedore, Cal Lundeen, Richard Novotny, Jamie Englund, Ardell Hendrickson, Jerry 
Buse and Diana K. Olson 
 
All present stood to say the pledge of allegiance. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Mayor Aasness.   
 
A motion was made by Batesole, seconded by Buse and carried to approve the July 10th agenda. 
 
A motion was made by Olson, seconded by Steffenson and carried to approve the June 12th Council 
minutes. 
 
Chris Johnson was invited to the July meeting to discuss the fire pay he feels he should have received.  
He did not show up to the meeting so it is up to him to present something to the Council for payment. 
 
The Fire Department put the hall on hold until January 1, 2018. 
 
There were no structure permits. 
 
A motion was made by Buse, seconded by Batesole and carried to approve the LG220 from the 
Evansville Area Sportsmen’s Club and waive the 30 day waiting period and 10% to the City to conduct 
a raffle on September 16, 2017 at the Railroad & 2nd Event Center. 
 
A motion was made by Olson, seconded by Batesole and carried to approve the TIF and Abatement 
payments once Shelly (City’s Financial Advisor) has them calculated. 
 
Diana will be gone July 14-24th. 
If Randy does not get back to Diana she is to check with Justin Buse about a new computer. 
 
The John Deere is going in this Wednesday to have the ROPS installed. 
Loader is back and working good. 
 
The easements for the Woodside Street drainage are at the attorney’s office being prepared. 
 
Jerry spoke with Jeff Hoffmann about the drainage issue.  He did not want special assessments so Jeff 
would put a tile under his driveway and not involve the City.  The City would not be helping with this 
project. 
 
The Evansville Dental Clinic wrote a letter to the Council wondering if they are interested in purchasing 
the property for $1.00.  The Council is looking into more information and will take it under 
consideration. 
 
Jeff Backer who is a legislature for the City of Evansville was recognized by the League of MN Cities for 
his work with Cities. 
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A motion was made by Batesole, seconded by Steffenson and carried to approve the July bills and 
authorize payment with the exception of Cowing Robards which the Fire Department needs to pay.   
(List Attached) 
 
A motion was made by Buse, seconded by Steffenson and carried to adjourn the meeting at 7:57 PM.    
 
 
 
     
Diana K. Olson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


